
 Chamberlain Estates Newsletter – 

Summer 2025 

 

“NATIONAL NIGHT OUT” Tuesday, August 5th, 2025 - 

6:00 to 8:00 PM  

“National Night Out is an annual community-building 

campaign that promotes po lice-community partnerships and 

neighborhood camaraderie to make our neighbor hoods a 

safer, better place to live. Together, we are making that 

happen. “National Night Out enhances the relationship 

between neighbors and law enforcement while bringing back 

a true sense of community and provides a great opportunity 

to bring police and neighbors together under positive 

circumstances.”  

Make plans now - PUT IN ON YOUR CALENDAR! - to join 

your neighbors in Chamberlain Estates Tuesday, August 5th 

for this fun event!! We will be serving Pizza and we will have 

Snow Cones from Kona Ice! We will have sidewalk chalk so 

you can show us your artistic abilities and maybe win a prize!  

There will also be a “dunk tank” if anyone wants to cool off in 

the water!!  Bring your own chairs. 

Representatives of the Meridian Fire Department and Police 

Department may also join us. Location for the festivities will 



be the east “Cul de Sac” at 1969 E. Chimere Dr., and you 

can participate in a raffle to win one of several prizes!!! We 

look forward to seeing you there!! 

The Board would like to thank the residents who are taking 

such pride in their properties.  Keep up the good work, it is 

appreciated.  Also, for those of you who participated in the 

community garage sale, thank you.  

 
All HOA fees of $75.00 need to be paid, if you have not please do 
so. 
 
Board Members for 2025 
 
Cherise Wetzel – President   cherise.wetzel@gmail.com 
Vacant – Vice President  
Josh Kerchensteiner – CCR Issues 208-921-3871 
Jean Taylor –Treasurer 208-870-0390 
Chris Catherman – Secretary 208-761-2014 
 
 
Email:  ChamberlainEstatesHOAMeridian@gmail.com 

 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1221, Meridian, ID  83680-1221 
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